

East Dale Road Melton, North Ferriby East Yorkshire, HU14 3HS

Tel: 01482 631208 Fax: 01482 636703

sixthform@southhunsley.org.uk southhunsley.org.uk/sixth-form

To: Parents/Carers or Year 12 Students

Our Ref: 87740031

10 June 2024

RE: Post-18 Information Evening - Monday 1 July 2024

Dear Parent / Carer,

On Monday 1 July, we will be holding our annual Post-18 Information Evening in Riding Hall from 6:00pm onwards.

At the evening, we will outline the Post-18 landscape and the options open to your child. We will explain the application process for degree apprenticeships, higher apprenticeships, and university. We will touch upon student finance, and the benefits of each pathway, so you can make an informed decision and offer advice to your child.

We look forward to welcoming you to South Hunsley on Monday 1 July. If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to contact me via the school number.

Yours faithfully

Mr P White

Director of Sixth Form



